
Eco-Schools update 
 
Tuesday 16th March 2021 
 
Update log:  

 
-Due to the third lockdown and the current Covid 19 
restrictions we have organised Eco slightly differently.  

 

I have completed another eco video to share with every 
class and the Eco reps. This has been emailed to staff with 
other eco updates. 

 

Eco reps will continue to complete their eco green sheets  
and tally recycling and energy saved. They will put any eco 
evidence in their eco books. 

 

We will continue our walk to school registers after Easter 
as advised by Mrs Cadogan.  

 

I have updated the Eco page on the school website.  

 

Coming soon… 

-We hope to work on something with the school council 
and the PTA  

 

 We hope to ask Mr Eccles some questions and get a 
video reply.  

 We hope to complete a gardening challenge.  
 


